
Council: Monday, 4 April 2016

Opposition Motion in the name of Cllr Alon Or-bach 

EU Referendum
 
Council welcomes the forthcoming EU Referendum on 23 June and the opportunity it 
gives to the residents of Barnet to have their say on whether the UK remains in or 
leaves the EU.
 
Council notes that there are many EU citizens, including many communities and 
families that have lived in Barnet most of their lives, that help make our borough the 
diverse place it is, and stresses the importance of European co-operation whatever 
the outcome of the Referendum.
 
Council asks that Policy & Resources Committee discuss the impact of the two 
possible outcomes of the EU Referendum on Barnet at its next meeting on the     
17th May.

Under Full Council Procedure Rule 23.5 I ask that my motion is voted on at the 
meeting.


